
Bennington College 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard J. Bell 
2 Wisteria Way 
Atherton, CA 94025 

Dear Dick and Bret, 
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Ofrtce or the President 

November 23, 1982 

This is just a short note to tell you what a good sculptor 
Anna and I think David is. We toured the Visual and Performing 
Arts building recently and were struck by the beauty of three 
pieces of painted, bent steel sculpture. Only much later did I 
realize that the work was done by your son. You should be proud 
of his ability. 

I plan to be in San Francisco on January 5 for a symphony 
concert that will premiere a work by Vivian Fine, one of our 
composers. It would be nice to see you there. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

Ji:U 
Michael Hooker 

MH:ng 
bee: R. Stickney 
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